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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Village of Tarrytown, Westchester County, New York

The public is advised that the Village of Tarrytown has
contracted with MTS Infrastructure LLC, to install approx. 3400
feet of new water pipe for the purpose of improved water service
to residents in the Crest Avenue Area.

PROJECT: CREST AREA WATER MAIN IMPROVEMENTS
CONTRACT No. 2019-03

PROJECT TIMELINE: February to October 2020.

Project timeline is subject to change due to weather and/or
other unforeseen circumstances. Efforts will be made to
accelerate work where possible.

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: Traffic control will be maintained by flaggers
provided by the contractor. Imposition to the travelling public
will be experienced. Avoid travelling this area if possible. One
lane of traffic will be maintained at all times as will access
to private property. Intermittent road closures are possible.

CONSTRUCTION STREETS: Irving, Sunnyside, Kerwin. Surrounding
streets - specifically Neperan and Union will alsoc be affected
by construction operations. We apologize for any inconvenience
and appreciate the public’s patience as we complete this project
to improve water distribution to our residents.

SERVICE IMPACTS: Disruption of water service is expected to be
minimal. Residents will be notified of extended periods of
service disruption - if any.

CONTACT: Tarrytown Department of Public Works at (914) 631-0356



